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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 2:55 PM
To: dgrimm nvgmn.com
Cc: Steve Magner; Stephen Ubl; Nathan Bruhn; Clint Zane; Joe Yannarelly; Christine 

Boulware; Vicki Sheffer; Robert Humphrey; Joanna Zimny
Subject: Making Finding Notice for 829 Third St E for Jan 30 - CANCELED

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello Mr. Grimm, 
 
Your appeal hearing for January 30, 2024 has been canceled and rescheduled to Thursday, February 15, 2024 at 9:00 
a.m. in Room 300 City Hall.  Let me know if this don’t work for you. 
 
I apologize for this late change.  Ms. Moermond will be out of the office due to medical reasons. 
 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 


